








16-02-2016

Dear dr. Lian-Sheng Ma,

Hereby we would like to confirm that Mr. Hessel Peters-Sengers, master in Epidemiology, was consulted and involved in the bio statistical analysis of our study ‘Measurement of the intestinal permeability in Chronic Kidney Disease; a systematic review’.
Yours sincerely,

M. Terpstra, M.D

H. Peters-Sengers, MSc. 

Contact information:

Mr. Peters-Sengers: h.peterssengers@amc.uva.nl
